
From: nysha stiles 

Sent: 09 October 2017 21:14 

To: Young, Tony 

Cc: Mirek Stiles 

Subject: Re: Certificate of Lawfulness (proposed) application - 20174183/P - 4 Roxwell, Hartland 

Road, NW1 8TG 

 

Dear Tony, 

Thank you for your e.mail and I reply to your questions raised as follows: 

1.  Would the proposed rooflight protrude more than 0.15 metres beyond the plane of the 

roofslope?  NO 

2.  Would the window be obscure-glazed?   YES  to a minimum of level 3. 

3.  The roof light will be more than 1.7 meters above the floor of the room in which it will be 

installed. 

Please let me know if you need any further info. 

Many thanks. 

Mirek 

 

 


